Palma Sola Trace
August 4, 2009

Two dozen residents gathered in the clubhouse, Saturday, the 1st of August, for our monthly coffee hour. Attending was our new Manager, John Grueter,

whose contact info can be found on this web site.

We all enjoyed an open discussion with John, and many of our neighbors voiced their concerns. The discussion covered Chinese Drywall, short term (less than 1 year) rentals (which are not allowed), the condo compactor, dog waste in containers by mail boxes (please don’t), the pool, exercise room, parking, rules and covenants that we all agreed to when moving here, storm shutters, incivilities suffered by some, by others, and a web site which seems to be proving the easiest to accomplish. I have been working since the weekend on this web page and there have been a few glitches, and there may be more, but nothing we can’t work out. You are able to create your profiles and post messages to the message board.

Although not specifically mentioned above, lack of communication was a continuing topic of conversation, not only Saturday, but for months.

Hopefully this vehicle will be the answer. Explore the site. It needs some added content, and I trust you will share your thoughts.

The site link is www.neighborhoodlink.com   Register as a new member,

follow the prompts and you should not have a problem. It is interactive so
everyone can post.

.
I will suggest this site be given to all new residents with their closing package. Enjoy,
Jim

DaMayor
